
  
 
                               TOWN OF FOUNTAIN PRAIRIE  
                          NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
                         April 10th, 2024 at 6 pm 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be 
held at the Fountain Prairie Town Hall, W1514 CTH Z on 
Wednesday, April 10th, 2024 beginning at 6:00 pm. 
 
The public hearing is scheduled to provide the residents of 
the Town of Fountain Prairie information and to ask 
questions concerning an Outdoor Comprehensive Plan for 
the Town of Fountain Prairie.  
         
 
Dated: March 26, 2024   
Linda Henning, Clerk 
  

                      
 
 
 
 
 
 


